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[bookmark: _Hlk122548845]FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 							CONTACT PERSON
February 16, 2023									Jeremy Eschliman
6:20 AM										Health Director, 
888-669-7154
	
10 AM Open Due to Weather Conditions 
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[bookmark: _Hlk58997683]KEARNEY – Due to WEATHER CONDITIONS, the Two Rivers Public Health Department office will be opening at 10 AM Thursday, February 16, 2023. The VFC clinic scheduled to be held at the TRPHD office will begin at 10 AM and continue as normal. 


Two Rivers Public Health’s regular office hours are 8:00 a.m. to 4 p.m. Monday through Friday. The office can be contacted at 888-669-7154.

ABOUT TWO RIVERS PUBLIC HEALTH DEPARTMENT
Two Rivers Public Health Department engages collaborative partners, community leaders and the public to promote healthy lifestyles, provide preventative education, assure environmental quality, and create more healthy and safe communities for all who live within the district. Follow TRPHD on Facebook and Twitter @2RPHD 
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